
STURBRIDGE TRAILS COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES – NOVEMBER 8, 2012 

 

LOCATION: Center School Office Building, 2nd floor Conference Room 

ATTENDEES: Randy Redetzke (RR) (Chairman), Richard Paradise (RP), Doug Quigley (DQ) Brandon 
Goodwin (BG) 

ASSOCIATE ATTENDEES: Louis Berthiaume (LB), Tom Chamberland (TC), Fritz Reeve  

GUESTS: David Peterkin, Glenn Colburn, Dave Barnicle, Gary Staab 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 7:06 pm 

MINUTES: DQ made motion to accept October 11, 2012 and October 27, 2012 meeting minutes, 
seconded by BG. Vote was 3-0 to approve. 

HPP TEA GRANT, RIVER ROAD SIDEWALK: No new information. 

RTMP UPDATE: Last meeting to be held on November 27, 2012 at 7:00pm Center Office Bld. 

TRAILS WEBSITE: No new information 

TRAIL STANDARDS: We need two columns, one for existing and one for proposed trails. 

HURRICANE SANDY CLEANUP: Various members cleaned up trail damage and removed downed 
trees. 

TRAIL MAPPING: DQ to work on trail names, Kay-Lin to mark out trails with money appropriated. 

FRIENDS OF STURBRIDGE TRAILS: Motion to approve amended by-laws. RR made motion and BG 
seconded, approved 4-0 

OSV ACCESS: TC reported that according to TA the agreement has been signed, apparently two 
agreements exist and no one knows which one was signed. 

SHED CONSTRUCTION: Light on top of UTV may not be a problem, workday planned for the 17th 
to build shed base. 

SHATTUCK ROAD KIOSK: Carpentry class to rebuild existing kiosk for winter project. 

OPEN POSITIONS: We currently have two open positions; DP has applied for one with the TM. 



KAY-LIN: Approved for trail marking sometime in the late November or early December time 
frame. 

TRAIL ACCOUNTS: TC submitted electronic copy of trail accounts to be place with the meeting 
minutes. 

OLD BUSINESS: Sunday Nov. 11th from 12:30 to 4:30 the Boy Scouts will be working on the single 
track trail at CRC section of LM with DP. 

NEW BUSINESS: DB presented the Town Master Plan Implementation Committee Report with the 
Trail Committee responsibilities included. Glenn Colburn reported trail marking on Leadmine 
property. Runners from Holland Trails marked sections of West Ridge Trail with talc or chalk for 
their upcoming run.  

 

MEETING ADJOURNED: at 8:55 pm. 

 

Submitted by RP 

 


